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Join Us at DeSoto National Wildlife Refuge for the Great Backyard Bird 
Count! 

MISSOURI VALLEY, IOWA- Join us at DeSoto National Wildlife Refuge to participate in the Great 
Backyard Bird Count! 
 
The Great Backyard Bird Count is a citizen-science based count held every year from February 
16-19th. People from across the world can participate and observe birds that they see within their 
own backyard or at their participating public lands! We encourage anyone to come out and join 
a refuge ranger to identify birds at our bird feeding station from the comforts of the DeSoto 
Visitor Center. If you can’t make it out to the refuge for the count, then consider doing your own 
count at your backyard. All data collected from this count helps researchers learn about where 
birds are overwintering and how populations are doing across the U.S. and world. Find more 
information on this bird count here: https://www.birdcount.org/. 
 
On February 17th, 2024, at 10 am, DeSoto National Wildlife Refuge will be hosting the Great 
Backyard Bird Count at the DeSoto Visitor Center. Refuge rangers will help visitors identify birds 
to record for the count by pointing out identifying characteristics, demonstrating binocular and 
scope use, and how to use bird identification guides. Birders of all experience levels are welcome 
to join. Binoculars and identification guides will be available at a first come first served basis.  
 
Following the bird watching, refuge rangers will be hosting a bird feeder program for visitors to 
learn about different ways they can make simple feeders to hang in their own backyard. This 
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program will involve the use of peanut butter so please be aware of allergens when attending. 
The program will continue as supplies last and is welcome for all ages.  
 
DeSoto & Boyer Chute National Wildlife Refuges are located north of Omaha, Nebraska. DeSoto 
National Wildlife Refuge is located south of U.S. Highway 30 between Missouri Valley, Iowa and 
Blair, Nebraska. Boyer Chute National Wildlife Refuge, managed by staff at DeSoto National 
Wildlife Refuge, is located east of U.S. Highway 75 near Ft. Calhoun, Nebraska. Check our 
websites, www.fws.gov/refuge/desoto or www.fws.gov/refuge/boyer-chute, for refuge 
updates. Like us on Facebook - search for DeSoto and Boyer Chute National Wildlife Refuges. 
For more information please contact 712/388-4800 or email the refuge at desoto@fws.gov. 


